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 Year Two Newsletter – Spring 1 

I need a hero! 

Welcome back! We hope you have all had a wonderful holiday, filled with Christmas cheer! Once again the 

children astounded us last half term with their ability to soak up knowledge and use their imaginations. Their 
hard work resulted in a wonderful exhibition – thanks to those who were able to attend. We’re sure you’ll 

agree, they really have become space experts! We know that they’ll apply themselves to this half term’s 
topic with the same enthusiasm and lust for learning – we can’t wait!  

Mathematics 

This half term we are learning about multiplication and 

division; these are two new concepts for the children 

but we know they’ll love learning about something 

completely different! We’ll also be learning about 

statistics and geometry (shape).  

Important Dates 

Thursday 11
th
 January – FOSPS Panto 4pm & 6:30pm 

Friday 2
nd

 February – FOSPS family disco  

Friday 2
nd

 February – ‘I need a hero’ bun sale. 

 

PE 

PE will be on a Monday (outdoor) and Tuesday 

afternoon (indoor). Children should come to school 

dressed in their school PE kits on both days- 

details of the school PE kit can be found on the 

website. Your support with this is hugely 

appreciated.  

Have you heard? 

 

Your child may have informed you that Bob and Mr Cheeky, the treasured 

class toys, have been captured by an evil villain. The villain has been sending 

ransom notes to the children making demands. The children will be writing 

news reports and performing them over the next few weeks.  

In the weeks to follow, the children will be writing persuasive letters and 

creating wanted posters. We’ll be reading a number of superhero stories too! 

 

Thank you for your continued support and for regularly reading with your 

child. Should you have any questions or queries please speak to a member of 

the Year Two team. 

Bun Sale 

Towards the end of the half term, the 

children will be turning into real heroes. 

They’ll be nominating a charity of their 

choice and raising money by selling buns. 

More details to follow.  

Thank you!  

Thank you to you all for the Christmas 

cards and well wishes, it is a delight to 

work with such supportive parents. 

 


